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MINUTES April 9, 2018  

 

CAC members present: Patricia Albeno, Estela DePaz, Corina Samaniego, Danielle Storer, 
Jeanine Bishop, Victor Costa, Lisa Steiner, Elizabeth Bundschu-Mooney 
Staff members present:  Steve Collins, Susan Moehlenbrock, Maria Gomez, Kira Walsh  
Guests present: Lisa Scheffer, James Bylund 
Call to order:  The meeting was called to order at 7:03 p.m.   
 
Presentation: Assessment and Treatment of Dyscalculia, with Dr.  James Bylund.  
The CAC thanks Dr. Bylund for his informative presentation.   
Additional copies of his power point can be requested through the Special Education office.   
 
Introductions were made. 
Review of Minutes:  Minutes from February were reviewed. Motion to approve by E. 
Bundschu- Mooney, second by L. Steiner.  February minutes were approved. 
 
Public Comment:  
UpcomiŶŐ�ĞǀĞŶƚƐ͗�dŚĞ�ůĂƐƚ�^ƉĞĐŝĂů��ĚƵĐĂƚŝŽŶ�Θ��ĞǇŽŶĚ�ŝƐ�ŽŶ�ϰͬϭϳ͘�͞dƌĂŶƐŝƚŝŽŶŝŶŐ�ĨƌŽŵ�^ĐŚŽŽů�ƚŽ�
�ĚƵůƚ�WƌŽŐƌĂŵƐ͘͟ 
Transition and Special Education Resource Fair is April 28 at Vista Hills. 10 a.m. to 12:30 p.m. 
CAC will have a booth. CAC members are encouraged to participate.   
Ed Rev Expo at AT&T park in April; we will email the registration link to CAC members.  
Patricia distributed the Care Parent Network bulletin with the calendar of events.          
 
SELPA Directors Report:  
The following staff changes are happening: Kevin Nazario is leaving at the end of June. 
Sonja Neely-Johnson has been assigned as interim Director of Secondary Programs.   
EŝĐŬ��ĞƌŐĞƌ�ǁŝůů�ŵŽǀĞ�ŝŶƚŽ�^ƚĞǀĞ͛Ɛ�ŽĨĨŝĐĞ�ŝŶ�ŵŝĚ�-May as he transitions into the SELPA position. 
Maria Gomez is moving to secondary. Kathy Johnson is retiring. 
Extended School Year planning continues. 
Four additional schools are moving to the ISP model.  
Sonday, a reading intervention for students with dyslexia is being piloted and will roll out to all 
elementary and middle schools next fall.      
 
Old Business:   
Committee updates: 



You Make a Difference ʹ Thanks to a great CAC team, a good job by everyone who contributed. 
Tom Vacar may retire, and suggested Sal Castaneda.  Time to recognize Tom. Photos are now 
posted on Flickr. Contact Jeanine for the link.    
 
New Business:  
A proposed list of members for the 2018- 2020 term was reviewed.   
EŽŵŝŶĂƚŝŽŶƐ�ĨŽƌ�ŶĞǆƚ�ǇĞĂƌ͛Ɛ�ŽĨĨŝĐĞƌƐ͖�WĂƚƌŝĐŝĂ��ůďĞŶŽ�ĂƐ��ŚĂŝƌ͕�>ŝƐĂ�^ƚĞŝŶĞƌ�ĂƐ�sŝĐĞ��ŚĂŝƌ͕�ĂŶĚ�


